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5 Parking and Transport 
Strategy 

RESOLVED – that (A) the 
work undertaken on the 
development of East Herts 
Council’s first Parking and 
Transport Strategy, be 
noted; 
 
(B) Officers be 
requested, in consultation 
with the Executive Member 

To seek to formulate 
specific policy 
recommendations.  

None. 
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for Economic Development, 
to bring forward specific 
policy recommendations for 
consideration and adoption 
by Council at its next 
meeting; and 
 
(C) in the event that the 
recommendations in (B) 
above are approved, 
Officers be requested to 
identify key potential 
projects and an outline 
action plan in line with 
these policies, to be 
submitted to the next 
Executive meeting. 


